
Career and Life Planning Talk on Multiple Pathways for S.5 Students 

 

In order to keep S.5 students and their parents abreast of different ways of continuing 

studies after secondary school education, the Careers Team held a talk on ‘Multiple 

Pathways for Continuing Studies after S.6’ on 27 June 2016. The students and their 

parents were very attentive in the talk. They were informed of the most updated 

information about the ways to continue their studies in local and overseas institutions. 

All of them found the talk very useful. 

 

 


